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10 July 1979

Dear Mrs. Craig,

What a ti onCorful time I had on Saturday

afternoon. You looked after me quite

beautifully and 1 can't tell you what

pleasure it gave me to return to Somerville

particularly for such a special occasion as

the centenary. I feel honoured to have

been an undergraduate there.

With best wishes and grateful thanks.

Yours sincerely,

(signed) M.T.

firs. Barbara Craig
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